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NEWSLETTER 

  

National Minority Donor Awareness Month is a collaborative effort by national 

organizations to save and improve the quality of life of diverse communities by 

creating a positive culture for organ, eye, and tissue donation. 

In 1991, Dr. Clive Callender conceptualized and founded 

the National Minority Organ Tissue Transplant Education 

Program (MOTTEP) for the purpose of increasing 

minority donation rates nationally. 

August is National Minority Donor Awareness Month 

Contact: Howard University Hospital-202-865-4888    Website: natlmottep.org 


